
 

 

 
Our Ref:  2017/005/AHM/Lmm 
 
 
1 September 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Dance Shoes 
 
From the start of the academic year 2017/2018 all Year 7, 8 and 9 students will take part in core Dance 
and Drama sessions on a weekly basis. Students are expected to remove shoes and socks when 
working in the theatre. For Dance students are also expected to get changed into their PE kit. We 
expect 100% participation from students which means students are always expected to get changed. 
Tutors will provide suitable work for any students with medical conditions. 
 
If students do not wish to work in bare feet they may purchase dance shoes from the Academy at a cost 
of £7.50.  These dance shoes are optional.  If you wish to purchase dance shoes, please complete the 
slip below and return to the Academy Reception with the correct money. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs A Mogelmose 
Curriculum Leader of Performing Arts 
 

Please complete and return to the Academy Reception 
 
Dance Shoes 
 
Students Name ___________________________________ Tutor Group _______________ 
 
Size of dance shoe ________________________________  
(we recommend a size bigger than normal shoes) 
 
I enclose the sum of £ 7.50 
 
Signed ______________________________________ Dated ________________ 
 
Print Name ___________________________________ 

 


